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August 29, 2022
Dear Parents,

We hope this note finds everyone well. We consider it an honor that you send your
daughters to Bais Yaakov of Baltimore. We are grateful that you have joined us in this
partnership, and we look forward to relishing the nachas together with you.

As you know, Bais Yaakov is a Makom Kadosh, where administration and staff strive to
keep a happy, healthy, Torahdik atmosphere. So many factors go into creating this
environment. We constantly reflect on how to enhance the Kedusha of our school, as
there are many variables. The way parents dress when coming to our school is an integral
component.

Therefore, we respectfully request that all of our parents, men and women, dress in a
manner that befits the atmosphere we are working to create by wearing clothing suitable
for a Bais Yaakov when visiting our school. This includes any time entering Bais Yaakov’s
building to attend performances, to visit, or for meetings.

We thank you for your partnership, and we daven together with you for continued Siyata
D’Shmaya and Haztlacha for each one of our precious children.

With appreciation and warmest wishes,

Rabbi Sanders, Rabbi Stein and the Preschool and Elementary Administration



